

# Newsletter

10.12.2021

## Thank you for all of your kind donations of chocolate.

Raffle tickets will be sold before the shows £1 per ticket.



Tickets are still available for the shows. These can be purchased from the main office if you haven't purchased your allocated amount yet.

£1 per ticket.

#### Christmas Lunch and Pantomime

Thursday 16th December
Party and Christmas clothes can
be worn.

#### Sexist language and Sexual language

We are becoming aware of different forms of sexist and sexual language being used by some of our Key Stage 2 children which is being challenged by staff. Equality is something we would like to promote further with the support of our community. When we talk to the children about this, they often reply with, "It was a joke". To tackle this further we are hoping for parental support at home to challenge some of the above.

Shockingly, a government report recently reported, 'That sexual harassment and online sexual abuse has become 'normalised' for children and young people'. This is something that we all must tackle. We will be using our PSE lessons and class assemblies to address this along with racism and homophobic language.

For more information on Equality please see our website -

Kingsfold Primary School - Equality

### **CHRISTMAS BREAK**

Finish 2pm Friday 17th

December

After-school club

finishes 4:30pm



